

1 University Drive \* Campbellsville, Kentucky 42718-2190 \* tel 270.789.5000 \* www.campbellsville.edu

Campbellsville, 2 October 2014

Dear Salvatore Collura,

It is my pleasure to invite you to perform at Campbellsville University School of Music during the week of September 2-9, 2015. You will also lead a workshop on "Improvisation and Brazilian Piano Styles" while on the main campus. . I have no doubts that Campbellsville University students will appreciate the opportunity to be acquainted with you.

Know that we look forward to your visit and will provide you with a warm welcome from the State of Kentucky.

Sincerely,

Dr. Tony Cunha, Dean

School of Music

Campbellsville University

1 University Drive UPO 792

Campbellsville, KY, USA 42718